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Mrs.Adepu Bhavani, Faculty from the Department of Computer Science attended a one-week 

National-level FDP (online) on “Cloud infrastructure” from 21 to 25 August, 2023, from  

7 p.m. to 8 p.m. by Dept. of Information technology, CMR Engineering college, Hyderabad. 

Various speakers enlightened the participants with their vision to fulfil the ideas on the Cloud. 

In addition, these speakers covered t various topics in Cloud computing and related 

applications. They explained Cloud computing trends, presented a complete exposure to 

mobile enterprise opportunities driven by enterprise platforms, allocation of resources, and 

enlightened the participants with security and privacy techniques. 

 

 

 
 


